
TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

NOTICE 

The September 2017 Commission Conference 
Is CANCELLED 

502 Deaderick Street. 4'h Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

Please be advised that the Tennessee Public Utility Commission will not 

convene a Conference during the month of September 2017. The Tennessee Public 

Utility Commission Conference, which had been tentatively scheduled for Monday, 

September 11, 2017, in Hearing Room 201 on the Ground Floor of the Andrew 

Jackson State Office Building at 500 Deaderick Street, Nashville, Tennessee, is 

cancelled. 

FOR THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION: 

cc: TPUC service list 

Telephone 615.Nl .2904, Toll-Free 1.800.342.8359. Facsimile 615.741.5015 
www.tn.gov/tpuc 

www .face book .com/tpuc 


